
File No. 22-1071 
 
PUBLIC WORKS COMMITTEE REPORT relative to installing protected bike lanes along Riverside Drive, 
east of Fletcher Drive in Council District 13, and continue them into Elysian Park along Stadium Way, 
and related matters. 
 
Recommendations for Council action, pursuant to Motion (O'Farrell – Krekorian): 
 

1. DIRECT the Los Angeles Department of Transportation (LADOT) to install protected bike lanes 
along Riverside Drive, east of Fletcher Drive in Council District 13, and continue them into Elysian 
Park along Stadium Way, following the route recommended in the City Bicycle Plan and the 
Elysian Park Master Plan.  

 
2. DIRECT the LADOT and the Department of Public Works, in consultation with the City 

Administrative Officer (CAO), to report on the cost to install both the ADA sidewalk from Riverside 
Drive along Stadium Way into Elysian Park, which currently abruptly ends at Landa Street, and 
the recommended Pedestrian Activated Signalized Crosswalk at Elysian Park Drive and Stadium 
Way, as recommended in the Elysian Park Master Plan, which would assure the most 
underserved and mobility challenged residents safe passage and connectivity from the Los 
Angeles River through Elysian Park, to both active and passive recreation as well as the 
commercial centers of Downtown, Echo Park, and Dodger Stadium. 

 
Fiscal Impact Statement: Neither the CAO nor the Chief Legislative Analyst has completed a financial 
analysis of this report. 
 
Community Impact Statement:  Yes 
 
For: 
Atwater Village Neighborhood Council 
Los Feliz Neighborhood Council 
 
SUMMARY 
 
At the meeting held on October 12, 2022, your Public Works Committee considered a Motion (O'Farrell – 
Krekorian) relative to installing protected bike lanes along Riverside Drive, east of Fletcher Drive in 
Council District 13, and continue them into Elysian Park along Stadium Way, following the route 
recommended in the City Bicycle Plan and the Elysian Park Master Plan, and related matters. 
 
After an opportunity for public comment was held, the Committee moved to approve the 
recommendations contained in the Motion, as detailed above. This matter is now forwarded to the 
Council for its consideration. 
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
 
PUBLIC WORKS COMMITTEE 
 
 
 
MEMBER  VOTE 
BLUMENFIELD  YES 
LEE  ABSENT 
DE LEÓN  ABSENT 
O'FARRELL  YES 
HUTT  YES 
 
ME 10/12/22 

 
-NOT OFFICIAL UNTIL COUNCIL ACTS- 

 


